Development Clerk

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Rafferty, Thomas A <Thomas.Rafferty@co.ontario.ny.us>
Monday, October 07, 2019 4:45 PM
devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org

McElligott, Timothy G

Application No. CPN-19-073: 4526 County Road 16

Town of Canandaigua Development Office,

We’'ve completed our review of the drawing sent by you to this office on September 23, 2019 for the above referenced
project and offer the following comments:

1. Applicantis required to obtain a highway work permit for any proposed work within a County highway right-of-way
and shall pay all necessary fees & comply with all permit conditions and restrictions. Highway Work Permit forms
can be found on Ontario County website at http://www.co.ontario.ny.us/index.aspx?nid=830.

2. A warning sign (driveway entrance assembly) will be required for the application to mitigate the limited sight
distance available to the north of your proposed driveway. Applicant will be required to provide an
additional fee of $145.63, for the driveway entrance assembly. Installation of said sign will be completed by

DPW personnel.

Please forward these comments to the applicant and their design professionals.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at (585) 396-4824.

Regards,

Thomas A. Rafferty, P.E.
Professional Engineer

Ontario County DPW
2962 County Road 48

Canandaigua, N.Y. 14424

Tel: (585) 396-4824, Fax: (585) 396-4283
Email: thomas.rafferty@co.ontario.ny.us

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



